
Port Erie Plastics Is Deemed An Essential/Life-Sustaining 

Business By the State of Pennsylvania 

 

To our valued customers, Port Erie Plastics continues to monitor the ever-evolving 

developments in the COVID-19 outbreak. Our operations are continuing as planned, 

and we are doing everything we can to safeguard our workforce and minimize any 

potential disruptions to our manufacturing process. Thus far, both our plant and our raw 

material supply chain remain unaffected and, currently, our lead times remain stable. 

We are committed to providing superior service to our customers and we encourage 

you to communicate any concerns directly to us and we will do our best to assist you.  

In fact, we are trying to do more than our fair share.  We are committed to building a 

mold in two weeks to support this important project:  whitelabelfaceshields.com 
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Medical Face Shields for COVID-19                     
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